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J.D. IRVING, LIMITED

October 11, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:
| am writing this letter in support of Reg Noél of Reg Noél Design Inc.

Last fall, Reg helped our organization celebrate the 25" anniversary of our head office.
Through a collaborative art project, we involved employees to form a piece of artwork
shaped as trees, a symbolic foundation of our companies. Employees were invited to
imprint their thumbs to form the texture of the trees.

Throughout the process Reg was extremely attentive, adjusted his plans and ideas to
reflect our organization and delivered a final piece of artwork that impressed our

employees and executive.

Reg’s organization and professionalism guided the project and his personable nature
and passion for his work made the process enjoyable.

| would recommend Reg to work with other groups or individuals. Should you have any
further questions, please feel free to contact me at 1-506-859-5155 or

Thivierge.Sharon@universal-prop.com.

Sincerely,

/%W %U

Sharon Thivierge
Director of Corporate Administration
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